

Peter Moolhuizen Brevard Renaissance Fair 3900 Loblolly Pl Cocoa, FL 32926

3/26/2024

Mr. Fran Abbot County Manager 2725 Judge Fran Jamieson Way, Bldg. C Viera, FL 32940

Dear Mr. Abbate,

I am writing on behalf of the Brevard Renaissance Fair in response to the recent correspondence we received regarding the rejection of our application, as well as your decision to support the Parks and Recreation Department's determination. As outlined in section 78-82(h), we understand that we possess the right to appeal this decision directly to the county commissioners.

It is with this understanding that we formally request our appeal to be placed on the agenda for the commissioners' meeting scheduled for April 9th, 2024, at 5 PM. We believe that a review by the commissioners at this meeting will provide an equitable platform to reconsider our application based on its merits and the significant cultural and economic contributions the Brevard Renaissance Fair brings to our community.

We appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to the opportunity to present our case. Your cooperation in facilitating this appeal is greatly valued.

Thank you for your consideration.

Giricelely,

Peter Moolhuizen President / CEO

Brevard Renaissance Fair

RECEIVED

MAR 2 6 2024

County Manager's Office